
August 15, 2023

Railroad Drive Reconstruction 
Design Contract Amendment 
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Background

 The City is seeking to amend the contract for Professional Services for the 
Railroad Drive Reconstruction project to provide additional services related 
to compliance with federal requirements. 
 Council approved an Advance Funding Agreement (AFA) with TxDOT on 

October 10, 2023. 
 The AFA includes federal funding for design in FY25
 The additional services will include additional design requirements and 

submittals to meet federal requirements.
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Recommendations
• That the City Manager is authorized to sign a First Amendment 

to the Agreement for Professional Services between City and 
Consultant whereby Consultant shall provide additional services 
to the City

 Additional total cost: $207,071.81
 Local Participation for Additional Services: $12,424.31
 New contract amount: $1,469,054.47
 Additional cost is within the existing project budget



4

Thank you
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